
 

Circular 
Ref. No. :- BBPSMN/21-22/21       Date: 10/09/2021 
 

Dear Parent 

This is to inform you that INDIA SPELLING BEE CONTEST is open for registration for the 
classes I – VIII. Students who are interested can participate ONLINE and have significant 
improvement in spelling skills over the years. The students will get their Spelling Guide Books 
in PDF format through an email after registration. The exam will be conducted tentatively in 
the last week of October 2021. 

Students can register themselves through the given link: 

ISB SPELLING BEE ENGLISH:  

https://forms.gle/fwCjVyjv3CU5Lyer6 

 ISB SPELLING BEE HINDI:  

https://imjo.in/VAMVKr 

 

Thanks & Regards 

 

Harsh Kumar 

(Principal) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


